
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)  

Independent Living Skills Services  

RFP No. 2024ILS001  

RFx Number: 3120002840 

 

The Mississippi Department of Child Protection Services (MDCPS) has determined it is in the 

State’s best interest to cancel its Request for Proposals (RFP) for Independent Living Skills 

Services.  No award will be made as a result of this procurement. Pursuant to Section 3-102.02.2 

One Proposal or Qualification Received. 

 

3-102.02.2 One Proposal or Qualification Received 
 

If only one proposal or qualification is received in response to a Request for Proposals or Request 

for Qualifications, the Chief Procurement Officer may either make an award in accordance with 

the procedures set forth in Section 3-203 (Competitive Sealed Proposals and Qualifications) or, if 

time permits, re-solicit for the purpose of obtaining competitive sealed proposals or qualifications. 

 

A new solicitation will be released at a later date. Information will be posted to MDCPS’ website, 

as well as the State of Mississippi’s Procurement Opportunity and Public Notification Search 

Portal. Vendors should regularly monitor these websites for information concerning the RFP.  

 

MDCPS appreciates your interest and encourages you to respond to future solicitations. If you 

have any questions, please contact Jerrika Brantley, Bid Coordinator at contracts@mdcps.ms.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Andrea Sanders 

Commissioner 

 
 

P. O. Box 346 ∙ Jackson, Mississippi 39205 
Phone (601) 359-4368 ∙ Email: contracts@mdcps.ms.gov 
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